From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:22:33 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 10:02 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
John D Simon

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Why not just say it as it is,the words Hydro One uses like “change”

generally should read increase.This would be acceptable if my wife and my pensions increased by the same percent.
Maybe the head of Hydro One and his immediate underlings could contribute some of their grossly huge comes to
negate these upcoming asked for “changes”.

John D Simon.

-- Attachment --





